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         10th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope you have all had an enjoyable Easter break and that the children 

are ready to jump into the Summer term. This term our new topic is In the 

Garden, within that we will be exploring the parts of a plant and the life 

cycle of a minibeast. We will also be looking at stories linked to plants 

and insects.  

  

We will be going on a trip to Moors Valley and exploring the woodland 

area and the minibeasts adventure trail. A letter with specific information 

regarding the trip will follow soon.  

 

Attached is the topic web for this half term giving you an idea of the 

different activities we will be doing and how this helps us with our 

learning. It also highlights the Literacy and Maths focus for the next few 

weeks to enable you to support your child at home. You will also find the 

home learning for this term attached to our topic web. 

 

Below is a list of dates for the parent workshops. To confirm they will be 

running each week with the focus this term being maths and the 

Characteristics of Effective Learning. After May half term the focus will be 

writing and preparation for Year1. It would be great if you or a relative 

could make it! 

 

Tuesday 14th May 2.30-3:00pm 

Friday 24th May 9:00-9:30am 

 

Wednesday 5th June 9:00-9:30am 

Tuesday 11th June 2:30- 3:00pm 

Thursday 20th June 2:30-3:00pm  

 

As always if you have any questions or queries about your child please 

come and see me. I am more than happy to help.  

 

Many Thanks 

  

Mrs Coffin 
Reception class teacher 


